
Appendix B

From: Woolford, Tim [mailto:Tim.Woolford@wiltshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 15 July 2015 10:10
To: amesburyclerk; townclerk@bradfordonavontowncouncil.gov.uk; lroberts@calne.gov.uk; 
ryall630@btinternet.com; swilthew@chippenham.gov.uk; dmartin@corsham.gov.uk; 
tinajones@cricklade-tc.gov.uk; townclerk@devizes-tc.gov.uk; clerk@downtonparishcouncil.gov.uk; 
townclerk@marlboroughtowncouncil.gov.uk; townhall@melkshamtown.co.uk; 
johnathanbourne@royalwoottonbassett.gov.uk; info@salisburycitycouncil.gov.uk; admin@warminster-
tc.gov.uk; info@westburytowncouncil.gov.uk; WiltonTC@waitrose.com
Cc: Campbell, Craig; Hiscock, Jennifer; Ruse, Tracy; Dobson, Richard; Winslow, Gemma; Moss, Jon; 
Myers, Tracy; Hanks, Sarah; Busby, Rebecca; Renfrew, Stuart; Dallimore, Imogen; Burgess, Norman; 
Haine, Lee; Clarke, Allan; Hampton, Adrian
Subject: TC and PC Toilet Consultation

Dear Town/Parish Council 

Wiltshire Council is about to start consulting  with the public about the future provision of public 
conveniences throughout the county. The consultation will run from 1st August until 31st October 
2015.

In advance of this we are writing to those town and parish councils who have Wiltshire Council 
funded public conveniences within their parish, to notify them of the consultation. You will find 
attached a letter outlining the scheme along with a list of public conveniences and where they are 
located. There are already other town and parishes throughout Wiltshire that fund this service 
themselves and this is an opportunity for your council to do the same if you consider this to be a 
priority service that should continue.

Please note we are asking that you respond to the letter by 17th September 2015

Regards

Tim Woolford

Local Highways Area Manager South
Highways and Transport
Area Boards - Salisbury, Southern Wiltshire, South West Wiltshire, Warminster
Phone: 01722 438918
Mobile: 07825 850789
Email: tim.woolford@wiltshire.gov.uk
www.wiltshire.gov.uk
Follow Wiltshire Council 
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